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Hi

Due to the limited publicity, we only learned of the application today, and request an extension of
the public comment period to comment.

| am the hazardous waste coordinator in Deerfield MA, am on the Open Space Committee and a
prior member of the Planning Board.

I was extremely disturbed to see the lack of awareness of the company who was proposing to put
the pipeline under a contaminated rail yard, contaminated aquifer, an active quarry operations, etc.

In addition to the potential impacts of the siting of the pipeline itself, natural gas is a greenhouse gas
86 times more potent than CO2. Studies show that leaks of gas from drilling, transmission and
distribution cause environmental impacts similar to coal. Thus, | cannot support impacts to the local
and global environment for the export of natural gas.

Lynn Rose
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